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Dear praying friends and supporting churches, 
 
We are thankful to the Lord for how he has led us and watched over us during our recent move. As explained in 
our last prayer letter before relocating, we are now in Texas a few miles from the Mexican border in a new ministry 
where I have traveled for training nationals on several occasions in the past few years. We have not lost our 
burden for Cuba and will resume making trips once we are better adjusted to our new ministry. One of our goals 
is to help establish some training programs in Cuban churches modeled after the Trinity Baptist Seminary 
extensions already in place in five countries. 
 
Things have been busy around Frontier Baptist Missions with the last stages of repairs since a flood seriously 
damaged the property last summer. We thank the Lord for how He has provided funds, materials and work teams 
to make this possible. Bible colleges classes on site and online resume the 21st of January. The bookstore will be 
reopening in a few days with wholesale prices on Bibles as a ministry to local churches, including many pastors 
across the border who come to purchase Bibles and discipleship/Bible study material to take back to Mexico. We 
will be hosting a pastor’s conference in Mexico the first week of February.  The focus of the conference will be 
practical training on how to help people through the various stages from salvation, baptism, and discipleship to 
becoming a faithful productive member of a local church. 
 
I have mostly good news about my health. In my last letter I mentioned having been diagnosed with Melanoma 
under a thumbnail requiring amputation of part of my right thumb just before our move. My surgeon followed up 
with the pathology reports. He said the Melanoma had gone all the way to the bone, which makes my cancer 
Stage 2, but it was within the margins of the amputation. This means the amputation was absolutely necessary 
and successful. The lymph node test shows cancer has not spread, praise the Lord! He figured chemotherapy is 
likely not necessary at this point, but since it had gone to the bone, the Melanoma is aggressive, so it could 
reappear somewhere else. We have scheduled follow-up appointments with new doctors in our new location. 
Thank you so much for your prayers! 
 
Thank you for your prayers and for support sent through Frontier Baptist Missions. The effectual fervent prayer of 
a righteous man availeth much. James 5:16 
 

For souls, 
Calvin & Jennifer George 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Training nationals 
in 

Latin America 
And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the 
same commit thou to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also.  
2 Tim. 2:2 

Sending church 
Calvary Baptist Tabernacle 
Pastor Billy White 
PO Box 3390, Carolina, PR 00984 
(787) 769-0055 
www.calvarypr.org 

Contact information 
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Edinburg, TX 78542 
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